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MISSING ENDANGERED CHILD 
 

Lancaster, TX – On June 28, 2017 at 10:48 a.m., the Lancaster Police Department responded to 

a missing person call in the 1300 block of Southridge Drive.   Officers made contact with the 

reporting person and family member who stated that she received a phone call from an unknown 

male who stated they had Shavon Le’Faye Randle, a minor, held against her will.  The unknown 

male also made threats to harm her.  

 

Further investigation revealed a possible suspect vehicle was seen and described as a white 4-

door sedan with the damage of dark paint transfer on the rear passenger side of the vehicle.  

Shavon Le’Faye Randle is a black female, approximately 13 years old, 5 foot 5 inches, weighing 

120 pounds. Shavon was last seen wearing a white shirt and blue basketball shorts.                                                

 
Date of Photo 06/22/2017 

 

Please contact the Lancaster Police Department if you have seen the missing person or have any 

information. This investigation is ongoing and an amber alert has been requested from the State.   
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